
Neighborhood Association Update 

Dear Neighbors, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to take a moment to update you on recent 

activities and upcoming events within our neighborhood association. 

Recent Activities 

• Community clean-up day - Thank you to all who participated last month! 

• Outdoor movie night - A fun evening was had by all with a great turnout. 

• Updated community guidelines - The revised guidelines were discussed during our last 

meeting and can be viewed on our website. 

Upcoming Events 

• Annual Block Party: Join us on July 15th at 3 PM for food, games, and fun for all ages! 

• Monthly Meeting: Our next meeting will be on August 5th at 7 PM in the community 

hall. Everyone is welcome! 

• Neighborhood Watch Program: An informational session will be held on September 

10th at 6 PM. Details to follow. 

As always, we value your input and participation in making our neighborhood a great place to 

live. Please feel free to reach out with any questions or suggestions. 

Warm regards, 

The Neighborhood Association Committee 


